

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

30th November 2020

Dear Parents/Carers.



Nursery & Pre-School Christmas Parties Monday 14th December

The children in Nursery and Pre-School will be having their Christmas parties on Monday 14th December in the afternoon. The children will be enjoying to some festive treats made by our amazing Catering Team and watching a special video message from Santa himself who will be leaving them clues to find the gifts he has left for them. The children will remain in their class bubbles at all times.

Children should come to school in their party clothes (ie a non-uniform day). Please ensure that the children have a suitable winter coat for breaktimes.

If your child does not normally attend on a Monday, they would be very welcome to join in the fun and we would ask that you bring them to the main gate 1.30pm and collected at 3.15pm.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway Headteacher









